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TO: US NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

FROM: Harold J. and Rebecea L. Burch
Landowners — Oshoto, Wyoming

DATE: January 17,2012

RE: Support For Strata Energy, Inc. Oshoto Project

To Whom It May Concern:

We are writing to you to comumunicate our strong support for the Strata Energy, Inc’s
uranium project near Oshoto, Wyoming. We, Harold J. and Rebecca L. Burch, are
landowners/stakeholders in the project. We strongly support your acceptance of their
recently filed license application. Our property begins approximately 1 mile from the proposed
project site and we are a part of the exploration phase of the project. We are very familiar with
Strata Energy, Inc.’s proposed project and intentions, including the manuer in which uranium
will be recovered from the project site and the potential risks and benefits associated with the
recovery of uranium at the Strata site. Having an In-Situ Uranium plant in the area is not a new
concept to us. I, Rebecca L. Burch, was a secretary for Nuclear Dynamics in the 1970’s and that
expenence helps us understand Strata’s proposed project. We are aware of no adverse effects of
the old plant. We are confident that Strata Energy. Inc. intends to fully comply with the even
more stringent regulations required today to insure the safety and success of the project.

It is our opinion that the Strata Energy, Inc. proposed project in the Oshoto area should
move forward and that NRC shounld grant Strata Energy, Inc. a license to operate its
project. We believe that any potential risks associated with this project are not a threat to
local citizeus or their natural resources. Strata Energy, Inc. has adequately communicated
with us and sufficiently shown us that their project will not contaminate or diminish our water
supply. They have already proven that surface damages will be restored. They have proven that
thev will deal fairly throughout the area with the landowners. We have attended a number of
very informative public meetings held by Strata Energy. Inc. We are aware of the current
litigation ongoing with the NRC and the Powder River Basin Resource Council/Natural
Resources Defense Council, and we believe their objections do not provide any basis to believe
that Strata’s project cannot be operated safely.

We alse believe that Strata’s project will provide economic benefits to the local area where
we live and we are very supportive of this product eventually becoming an energy source in
the United States. We appreciate the opportunity to submit this statement. We will continue to
follow the ongoing review of Strata Energy, Inc.’s license application. Thank you for your time
and consideration in this matter.

Sincerelyv,

—

Harold J. Burch JT.
Rébecca L. Burch .

VS &3






